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Games Day 2024 (K-2) 

 
Yes, it’s that time of year again! Stage 3 students have been very busy organising their fabulous Games 
Day. 
 
Games Day is one of the ways in which we raise invaluable funds for the Year 6 Farewell as well as the Year 
6 gift to the school. We have also been able to use funds raised in the past to subsidise excursions and 
purchase resources for Stage 3. It incorporates aspects of the Science syllabus involving designing and 
communicating/publicising events in a collaborative group. 

 
GAMES DAY WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 15th May! 

 
On Games Day, Stage 3 students organise a variety of games that all students at Blackheath PS can play. 
There are many activities on offer ranging from chocolate pool through to obstacle course races and 
basketball shootout. Games cost 50c or $1. There are around twenty different games to play. 
 
Students in Kindergarten and Stage 1 can play the games between 10am - 11am. They purchase tokens from 
their class teachers who will accompany them during this time. Parents are welcome to attend and join in 
the fun. 
 
The canteen and Stage 3 will also be running a sausage sizzle and a Cake Stall. A sausage in a roll will cost 
$4.00 and cakes will be priced between 50c and $1. Drinks will be available from the canteen.  
 
Kindergarten and Stage 1 students pre-order their sausage in a roll. These will be sent to the classrooms in 
lunch baskets just before 1pm, ready for eating time. Lunch order forms will be sent home shortly. Cakes 
may be purchased from the cake stall at any time during Games Day, as well as at recess and lunch times. 
Parents may also purchase at any time during the day. 
 
Parents are welcome to join students on the day. Kindergarten and Stage 1 will be at Games Day from 10am 
– 11am and Stage 2 from 11.30am – 1.00pm. 
 
It’s time to save your money for this great event! This is one of Stage 3’s major fundraisers for 2024.  
 
Thank you, 
 
The Stage 3 team 

 
 


